
Annual Vandalia Community Preservation Association Meeting 

Vandalia Historic Chapel ~ Vandalia, IN 

June 25, 2022 
 

Acting President Jason Kinney opened the meeting at 2:00 pm 
 

Mark Snapp gave the Invocation  
 

Secretary’s Report – Suzi Summerlot, Secretary read the report which was approved as read 
 

Treasurer’s Report – Jason Kinney read the Treasurer’s report for Shirley Kinney, which was approved as read and made 

part of these minutes. 
 

Acting President Jason Kinney reviewed the accomplishment for 2021 and the goals for 2022. 

 

Accomplishments in 2021 

 
 We are still here working to maintain both the Chapel and the School house. 
  

  

Goals for 2022 
 

 Lloyd Wood concert scheduled for October 2 

  

 Replace fence 

 

 Repair AC vents, School house fence, Chapel Bell Tower and School vestibule 

 

 Repair wooden sign 

 

 Continue needed repairs and preservation of both Chapel and School House 
 

  
   

New Business 
 

Election of Board Members was held.  Jason Kinney, Shirley Kinney, Damon Summerlot, Susan Summerlot, Mark 

Rogers, and Mark Snapp director at large.  Damon Summerlot mentioned the slate be accepted, seconded Mark Rogers, 

mention carried. 

 

Jason thanked everyone for attending today,  
 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned on a motion by Damon and second by Mark Rogers.      

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00pm 

 

Those present: 

   

  Mark & Nancy Snapp, and Kade 

  Damon & Suzi Summerlot 

  Shirley Kinney 

  Jason Kinney 

  Mark Rogers 


